
From: Mccottry, Trezure <mccottryt@sctechsystem.edu> 
To:

Date: 9/9/2015 12:32:53 PM 
Subject: IPMA Board Elections 2016

Good Afternoon,

Before we step into the 2016 membership year, we will need to elect new members to serve on the Board of
Directors. The Board shall have at least nine (9) members, consisting of the five (5) chapter officers-Past President,
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, together with four (4) additional Board members elected from the
chapter membership at large. The term of office of chapter officers and other members of the Board shall be for one 
(1) year beginning with the first day of each new chapter program year, or until their successors have been elected 
and installed. The Board of Directors will meet face to face on a quarterly basis.

Are you interested in serving on the Board of Directors for the 2016 membership year? We are recruiting members 
to fill these positions. If interested, please respond to this email by Wednesday, September 30th and let us know 
what officer/board position you would like to serve in. Please also provide a brief biography. The Officer/Board 
positions are listed below:

Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer
Board Member (4 positions)

The Nominating Committee will create and send a slate of nominees to all SC IPMA members to cast their vote. 
Based on the results from the election, the current Board of Directors will appoint new officers/board members for

the 2016 Membership year. If you have any questions about the 2016 Board election, please feel free to contact
Katie Elliott at kelliott@scag.gov or 803-734-3152.

Remember, if interested in serving on the Board of Directors, you must respond by Wednesday, September 30th. 
Thanks.

Katie Elloitt, President 
SC IPMA-HR

mailto:Mccottry,%20Trezure%20%3Cmccottryt@sctechsystem.edu%3E
mailto:kelliott@scag.gov

